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December 12, 2016 
 
 

 

KEVIN & JACQUELINE SCHWARTZ 
700  CEDAR BLUFF DR 
WYLIE, TX  75098-8600 
 

 
 
Dear Collin County Property Owner: 
 
The Collin County Rural Addressing Office is standardizing emergency addressing, to ensure that there will 
not be a delay of emergency service to your residence.   
 
The signed petition to rename Private Road 5595 as Schwartz Ln was received.   
 

The addressing recommendations listed below will be made to the Collin County Commissioners Court by the 
9-1-1 Rural Addressing office at the public session on January 9, 2017, which you are welcome to attend.  The 
scheduled court date is subject to change – for the latest agenda notice go to: 
  http://public1.co.collin.tx.us/public_notices/Lists/Public%20Meetings/Calendar.aspx 
 

Upon approval by the Commissioners Court to rename Private Road 5595 as Schwartz Ln, your 9-1-1 address 
on the Jno Leewright survey Abstract 518, Sheet 3, Tract 113 will change: 
 

  from   1425 Private Road 5595      to     1425  SCHWARTZ LN 
 

 FARMERSVILLE, TX  75442   
 

Within 2 weeks after approval by Commissioners Court: 
 An updated road sign will be installed by Collin County Public Works. 
 A 9-1-1 address correction letter will be sent to you, your emergency service dispatcher, your post office, and 
the Collin Central Appraisal District.   
 
Upon receipt of the 9-1-1 address correction letter, you may begin using your new address for all mail 
correspondence.  The Post Office will deliver mail addressed to your former address for approximately one 
year (12 months). 
 

If you have any questions concerning this address, please call the GIS/9-1-1 Rural Addressing office at      
972-548-4797. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ramona Luster 
9-1-1 Addressing Coordinator, Collin County 
 

972-548-4797 (Office) 
214-491-4869 (Fax) 
rluster@co.collin.tx.us 
 
 

 
 


